
Town of Stratton 
9 West Jamaica Rd. 

Stratton, VT 05360 

896-6184 
 

The Cemetery Commission of Stratton is accepting bids for mowing and general upkeep 

of Stratton’s Cemeteries.  Cemeteries are to be mowed monthly through the summer, just 

prior to the major holidays of Memorial Day, July 4, and Labor Day.  Sections of North 

Cemetery, Pike Cemetery and Ball Cemetery may need mowing every two weeks.  

Blodgett Cemetery will need very little maintenance.  Job description includes general 

mowing and weed-whipping around gravestones and cemetery walls, leaf and debris 

removal at the beginning and end of the season and as needed.  For our evaluation of 

bids, please give an overall bid per cemetery per mowing AND an hourly rate bid. 

 

Certificate of Insurance (Liability, Workmen’s Comp. or waiver) and W9 required 

 

Bids will be accepted at a Cemetery Commission meeting at 7:15PM, MONDAY April 

28, 2025 to be held at the Stratton Town Office.  The Cemetery Commission has the right 

to refuse any and all bids. 

 

Stratton’s Cemeteries are: 

 

1) Ball Cemetery 

2) Pike Hollow Cemetery 

3) Willis Cemetery 

4) Eddy Cemetery 

5) North Cemetery 

6) Blodgett Cemetery 

 

Please contact the Stratton Town Office for additional information concerning each 

cemetery.  Office hours are 9AM to 3PM Monday through Thursday. 


